
 

11.12.18 - 9am - 10am 

KS1 Passion Project 
Showcase - Years 1 
and 2 Parents and 
Carers welcome 

12.12.18 

Trip to see Aladdin at 
the Empire - Year 1 - 6 

13.12.18 - 9am 

Year 1H & T Class 
Assembly - Parents 

and Carers welcome 
for a prompt 9am start 

14.12.18 - 2pm - 3pm 

KS2 Passion Project 
Showcase - Y3 - 6 
Parents & Carers 

welcome 

14.12.18 

Last Day of After 
School Enrichment 

Clubs 

14.12.18 - Bring £1 

Christmas Jumper Day 

17.12.18 - 3:45pm - 5:45pm 

Holy Trinity Christmas 
Fair - open to all 

18.12.18  

Nativity Service - 
prompt 2pm start, NO 
ADMITTANCE AFTER 

1:50pm 

21.12.18 

Last Day - 2pm finish 
for ALL children
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Theme of week 
fourteen: 
Christmas

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 
1st: Year 6 with 99.6%         2nd: Year 3 with 99.3%         3rd: Year 5 with 98.7%

A brief reminder that week 14 is the final week of the after school enrichment clubs, 
that means if you normally collect you child following a club at 16:30, from Monday 
17th you will need to collect them at 15:30.  Information will be released soon with 
details of the clubs available for after the Christmas holiday.

Last week of After School Enrichment clubs

Each week the children in KS1 and KS2 mix across the classes to take part in an 
activity that they have chosen, these include Drama, Spanish, Doding, Design and 
Technology, etc.  The showcase is an opportunity for you to share in their journey and 
final outcome.  The children in Years 1 and 2 will be showcasing their learning on the 
11.12.18 at 9am and Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 on the 14.12.18 at 2pm.  We are look 
ingforward to seeing you there.

Passion Project Showcase - What is it?

14.12.18 is National Christmas Jumper day.  The day helps to raise 
money for children all over the world as it supports the work done by 
the Charity ‘Save the Children’, click here to find out more details 
about where your money goes.  We are asking for a donation of £1 
however our collection buckets will be out so you can donate more if you wish.

£1 Donation for Save the Children

If your child is in Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, or 6 and you 
have not yet paid for the trip to the pantomime, 
please do so as soon as possible.  We will return 
to school for 16:30 so please ensure that you have 
arranged for the different collection time.

Pantomime Trip - £11

The school nativity service is taking place on Tuesday 18th December, 
starting at 2.00pm in the school hall. All parents and carers are 
invited to attend. People arriving late causes distraction and 
disruption to events, so please note that there will be no admittance 
after 1:50pm, please note that the school gate will be closed. Ensure 
you leave ample time to get here to avoid disappointment.

School 
Nativity 
Service

On Monday 17th December, Holy Trinity will be hosting a Christmas Fair.  You will find 
cards and decorations on sale that your children have made, along with stalls selling 
food and drink. There will be Christmas activities for all the family to take part in and 
a raffle.  Entrance is free however all children must be accompanied by an adult. We 
will have a stall selling unwanted toys that are still in good condition so if you have 
anything at home you wish to donate please drop it into the school office.

Holy Trinity Christmas Fair - Are you coming?

https://christmasjumperday.org/how-you-help/
https://christmasjumperday.org/how-you-help/


It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas…


